



## Ashland Police

Chief Joseph Stanford 91 Memorial Dr. Ashland, AL. 36251 Office 256-354-2122 Fax 833-312-8573



To the Mayor and City Council:

Acting as the chairman of the Alcohol Review Committee, and upon review of the application that has been received from the **Dollar General Corporation** There seems to be no issue in providing proof that all requirements have been met and we recommend that the council approve the license in accordance to our ordinance.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Best Regards,

Joseph Stanford, CLEE

Chairman, Alcohol Review Committee